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Friday 1st March 2019 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

Year 2 History Workshop. 

As part of our History topic this term we will be learning about The Great Fire of London. To help bring this event to life 

for the children we have arranged for a drama workshop to take place on Wednesday 20th March 2019.  This is an excellent 

opportunity for the children to develop their understanding of this historical event but will also provide a stimulus for us to 

write a recount in our English lessons.  

 The workshop will take place during the school day and the children will not be required to bring anything special into 

school.  

In order for us to provide these exciting opportunities for your child, we kindly ask for donations of £4.50 to help cover the 

cost of the workshop.  Payments can be made via Parent Pay or by collecting a payment barcode from the office. We 

thank you in advance for your continued support as we are not able to run these sessions without sufficient contributions. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Cooper, Miss MacManus and Miss Gunn 
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